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LEARNER OF THE WEEK 
Well done to this week’s super stars!  

Reception Bella G 

Year 1 Ivy H 

Year 2 Lottie C 

Year 3 Georgia H 

Year 4 Ben D 

Year 5 Emily A 

Year 6D Eric C 

Year 6W Zac F 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 07/05/2021 

 
Year Group Attendance 

Reception 100% 

Year 1 82.8% 

Year 2 97% 

Year 3 96.8% 

Year 4 89.1% 

Year  5 99% 

Year 6D 98.1% 

Year 6W 93.8% 

Congratulations to Reception who had the best 
attendance in school. 

Friday 28th May - School  closes for half term  

Monday 14th June - School re-opens  after half term 

WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK 
 

Next week is “Walk to School Week” so please do 

your bit and if you normally drive your child to 

school, try and park a bit further away and walk 

the last part of your journey. Not only does this 

encourage children to be healthy, it improves 

mental health and reduces the number of cars 

close to school so that children are safer.  We will 

be continuing to work with the Living Streets 

Charity after half term as part of a project to 

further encourage physical activity on your way to 

school. More information to follow soon. 

Congratulations to… 

Holly who received 
Parents Player of the 

Match earlier this week 
for making some     

tremendous saves in 
goal! 

HOUSE POINTS RUNNING TOTALS 

St George St Patrick St Andrew St David 

658 605 677 628 

OUT OF SCHOOL  

ACHIEVEMENTS 



MENTAL HEALTH WEEK 
 

This week the children have 

been engaging in a range of 

activities to once again raise 

awareness around mental 

health and to give children a 

chance to focus on their 

wellbeing. 

 

The theme has been “Connect 

with Nature” so despite the 

weather we have been trying 

to connect with nature and be 

outside as much as possible! 

E-mail: stvincents_primary@warrington.gov.uk                   Tel: 01925 726544 

COVID-19 EMAIL ADDRESS 

If your child, or a member of your household receives a positive 

COVID-19 test result over the weekend, please notify school 

immediately so that we can make the necessary plans, using:  

office@stvincentsprimary.org  

NUT FREE ZONE 

A reminder to all parents that 

children should not bring nuts, or 

foods containing nuts into school 

as there are children in our 

school who have a nut allergy.   

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

 

The Parish are finalising plans for First Holy Communion as we are very conscious that some of our 
Year 5 children have still been unable to receive their First Holy Communion due to lockdown and 
COVID-19 restrictions. I am hopeful that information should be sent out very soon.  We are also in 

discussion with Fr John about how we can support Year 4 in their preparation for First Holy 
Communion and again details will be shared with you as soon as possible.  Any queries or 

questions, please contact the Parish Office directly. 

OTHER FAITH WEEK 
 

In Come and See, this week 

has also been a focus week 

during which the children learn 

about another world faith. This 

year the 

children 

have been 

learning 

about the 

beliefs and 

practices 

of Islam.   


